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Heller Conservation Bill Passes House

(Washington, DC) – Today the U.S. House of Representatives passed H.R. 2515, the Lower Colorado River Multi-Species Conservation Program (MSCP) Act, authored by U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV).  

“The long-term health of the lower Colorado River is vital to Nevada’s future.  Helping southern Nevada better use its water resources will help alleviate water demands on rural Nevada.  Protecting Nevada’s Colorado River water resources, while protecting endangered species and their habitat at the same time, is critically important,” said Heller.

This legislation would implement the Lower Colorado River Multi-Species Conservation Program, an agreement between Arizona, California, and Nevada for water use from the Lower Colorado River.  

“I will continue to work with the Nevada delegation, House colleagues and Senate supporters to get this bill enacted into law.  This legislation provides for the long-term health of every community that depends on water from the lower Colorado River,” Heller added. 
The MSCP Act is Heller’s second bill to pass out of the U.S. House of Representatives.  Along with the passage of the Reno Reversionary Interest Act (H.R. 2246), in Heller’s first year in Congress he has also been appointed to the Head Start Conference Committee and successfully amended major mining reform legislation.  
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